
 

 

 

 

Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP 
4000, 585 – 8

th
 Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada  T2P 1G1 

 Telephone: (403) 231-7500  Fax: (403) 237-0254 

April 7, 2015 
 
BY OEB E-FILING 
TWO HARD COPIES BY COURIER 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Applications Division 
PO Box 2319  
#2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

   
Attention: Mr. John Pickernell 
  Application Administration 
 
Dear Mr. Pickernell: 
 
Re:  Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP ("Pembina") 
 Board File No.: EB-2015-0032 
  
In the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Letter of Direction (the “Direction”) dated March 6, 2015, the OEB 
directed Pembina to comply with the Direction within fourteen days.  Accordingly, on March 19, 2015 
Pembina confirmed completion of the Direction.  
 
At this time, Pembina is also writing to confirm that Pembina followed up on all packages that were delivered 
by registered mail and has received Canada Post confirmation that all packages have been accepted. 

 
Further to our recent telephone conversation with the OEB on March 26, 2015, Pembina served a copy of the 
completed Notice, the location map, Project Specific Information Package and an electronic copy of Pembina’s 
Application and evidence by courier on Dow Chemical Canada Inc. (“Dow”). Dow was included in Pembina’s 
original notification, however, was accidentally missed in the Direction notification. Pembina followed up and 
has received confirmation that the package to Dow was successfully delivered and apologize for any 
inconvenience this oversight may have caused. 
 
We trust the enclosed addresses the Direction. If you require additional information or have any questions 
with regards to this information, please contact Melissa Lundy, Regulatory Advisor at (403) 231-3153 or by 
email at mlundy@pembina.com.      
 
Sincerely, 

 
Original Signed By  
 
 
Melissa Lundy 
Regulatory Advisor 
 
 

mailto:mlundy@pembina.com

